
A BIG THANK YOU to the folks who have                       

volunteered to help keep the church lawn 

mowed and beautifully inviting to visitors and 

members.  You are awesome!  We are still 

looking for folks to volunteer to cover the 

months of August and September.  If you can mow one of 

these months, please contact Cindy at the church office.  

We will have fill-ins if you can’t cover a week during your 

month! 

All articles for the May newsletter are due by Tuesday, 

April 20.  Please email them along with any pictures you 

have, to Cindy at office.bethany@gmail.com. 

If you have a graduate this year, please 

notify the church office!  We want to 

celebrate all our graduates and don’t 

want to miss anyone! 

Volunteers are needed on Sunday morning to help run 

the projector during the worship service.  If you are inter-

ested in helping out the worship team, please contact 

Jackie Dunsmore.  If you’re not sure how, don’t worry, we 

will train you!  This will not be an every Sunday volunteer 

position. 

Just a reminder when spring cleaning, decluttering and 

reorganizing … we are still collecting clean, gently used 

clothing for “The Green Hanger Project.”  Clothing items 

are given to middle and high school students who are       

in need.  Please place items in the fellowship hall with a 

note that says “Green Hanger Project.”  We will                        

continue to collect donations throughout the year. 

Please be in Prayer for ...   

Members:  Tom & Jan Gorden, Lloyd Meadows, Jean                   

Radocha, Gary Ruleman, Judy Faby, Dan Harrell, Mary Tyree 

Extended Members:  Wayne Martlock - father of Dani                

Martlock, Dennis Myers - nephew of Carolyn Roller, Matt 

Foutz - brother-in-law of Nancy Colvin, grandson of Gary & 

Bettina Ruleman 

A Praise!  Judy Faby is at home now.  And she would like to 

thank everyone for all the cards and well wishes.  She was 

very uplifted by them. 

Congratulations to Katie (Williams) & Curtis 

Fox on the birth of their daughter, Virginia 

Sue, on April 13.  She weighed in at 6 lb, 6 oz 

and 19.5 inches long.  Baby girl and mother are 

doing well.  Proud grandparents are Dave & 

Elizabeth Williams.  If you would like to send a card, the Fox’s 

address is 14497 Four Chimney Drive, Centerville, VA  20120. 

Happy Birthday to … 

17th - Rick Northrop & Jenifer Williams 

18th - Susan Meadows 

20th - Stella Hughes  

25th - Carrie Dunsmore & Nash Colvin 

Sunday, May 9 is Helen Figgins 93rd birthday.  The family 

is holding a card shower for Helen.  Please send Helen a 

birthday wish.  Her address is … 1703 Freiden’s Church 

Road, Mt. Crawford, VA  22841. 

Sunday’s Sermon Title:  Know You Are Beloved 

Scripture:  1 John 3:1-7 

         April 16, 2021 

HIKE FOR JESUS!   

On Sunday, April 25, leaving right after the church service, we will go hiking at Lookout                           

Mountain Overlook, which is a 3 mile round trip walk.  Bring a picnic lunch for you and your family 

and join us for an uplifting walk in God’s great outdoors with your church family.  There is no need 

to sign up, just meet in the church parking lot after church.  If it rains, the hike will be cancelled.  

Questions?  Contact Dani Martlock or Pam Roller. 


